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Updates on on-going activities: 

AAUP has created a website (http://tenurematters.org)that is dedicated to supporting 

and publishing stories that demonstrate the value of the tenure system in higher 

education, and specifically here at UofL. We are seeking anecdotes and opinions 

contributed by university faculty of all ranks – those who are tenured and tenure track 

as well as adjuncts. Our goal is to educate those who may be unfamiliar with the tenure 

system and to communicate the necessary role that tenure plays in fulfilling the 

academic mission of universities. We encourage you to let your colleagues know about 

the site and contribute your own tenure story.   

 

No Other  Updates.  
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